

Hamilton Police Services Board

Call for Nominations: 2021 CAPG Award for Excellence in Police Governance

Established in 2013 by the Canadian Association of Police Governance, the Award for Excellence in Police Governance (formerly known as the Emil Kolb award) recognizes and highlights an individual for their significant contributions, commitment, and leadership towards the enhancement of civilian police governance in Canada.

All nominations must be received by June 1, 2021

Nominations are to be submitted either by fax or email to: Jennifer Malloy, Executive Director, CAPG

> Email: jmalloy@capg.ca Fax: 613-344-2385

View Submission Criteria

2020 Award Recipients





